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Our state is a place of beauty. It’s what makes Oregon, our beautiful mountains, 

rivers, coast and high desert, such a great place to live. Enjoying the outdoors is what 

Oregonians love. This beauty attracts visitors to our state who come to enjoy nature’s 

beauty.  

 

Restrictions to these points of beauty, a hike to a waterfall, or a walk along our 

beach, will damage the spirit of our great state. Please support Recreational 

Immunity.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.  

Deb 


